
 
 
 

Statement on of RTC containing mutation in favour of the Forest Department in respect of 
forest area proposed to be diverted in VEERAKAMBA RESERVE FOREST, Mangalore 

Division 
 
A request has been made to the concerned Forest officials for providing the copy of RTC containing 

mutation in favour of Forest Department in respect of the forest area proposed for diversion for 

construction of 400 kV Quad D/C Udupi - Kasargode Transmission Line. The relevant information 

in this regard has been provided by the Forest officials which is attached here for your reference. 

 

As per the official's information statement, Government Order No. 622 Revenue dated 4th July 

1906, the mutation details are not available for Veerakamba Reserve Forest under Mangalore Forest 

division .  

Apart from this, ownership of the deemed forest area proposed for diversion does not lies with the 

Forest Department and therefore mutation details for the same is also not available with the forest 

department. 

 




